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Preface

Dear Colleagues,

The 6th International Symposium on Neuroprotection and Neurorepair is on its way and we are looking forward
to four days of fruitful exchange and exciting new developments on basic and clinical aspects of cerebral ischemia
and stroke. It is our wish to provide a broad academic audience with the great number of scientific contributions that
are going to be presented at the meeting. Please feel free to browse through the multitude of topics submitted during
the last weeks. We hope that you will strike some inspiring aspects and new concepts and feel encouraged to attend
our upcoming conference in 2012 for discussion of your latest results.

Georg Reiser Klaus Reymann Johannes Boltze Alexander KranzDaniel-Christoph Wagner
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